
Update Paul Kalungi February 2019 

 

 
Dear Sponsor, 
Happy new year 2019. This is my first email this new year, i hope you will find it worthy reading. 
let me start with thanking you all for the support rendered towards my education through paying 
tuition. yesterday the university notified me that my tuition was paid to zero balance. thank you 
very much, with that i don't feel alone. your love and support has mended my soul as a disabled 

person. lets keep this love keep going. i will always treasure my education because it has coming 
through from the kind support of you people. education is the only thing  that makes me feel alive 
ever since i lost my leg.  

Our semester begun on the 4th of February 2019, Classes are going on smoothly, i am in my third 
year second semester, i couldnt make it this far without generous support and mentorship. i once 
again say thank you very much my dear sponsors. our results are out. my results for medical 

nursing are missing on the report but the faculty told me to hold as they are working on that the 
whole class was affected. the report is attached 

This is going to be another busy semester as we have classes and clinical placements to attend. i 

will keep updating you on the progress.  

I am a disabled student(right leg amputated) who makes visible change in my community and 
among my peers and for this cause United Nations invited me for the diplomatic and leadership 
conference happening in Tanzania for 5 days. thank you all for the support, your making me the 

paul i desired to be. may the good God bless you all together with your families through this year. 
Thank you for the opportunity of school 
I appreciate you all 

yours faithfully  
Paul Kalungi 
third year student 
 

 


